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March 31st, 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of Early Intervention Eligible Child, 

 

 

Effective July 1st, 2025, Erie’s Public Schools will no longer be the service 

provider for your child’s Early Intervention services. The IU5 will be assuming 

the provider role for students residing in the Erie’s Public Schools attendance 

area who are eligible for Early Intervention services, as they do for all of Erie 

County. Your child will continue to receive the services as indicated on their 

IEPs. The IU5 will be reaching out to you soon with further information 

regarding your child’s Early Intervention services. 

If your child will be transitioning to Kindergarten, Erie’s Public Schools is and 

will remain the entity responsible to ensure a successful transition to school 

aged services for your eligible child. If you have any questions, please contact 

Erie’s Public Schools Special Education Department at 814 874-6050. 

Thank you.  

 
 

 

 


